
Newsletter  

Your Organization 

Reminders: 

• Utility Payments are due  in 
Office by the 10th of every 
month, not postmarked. Late 
fees apply if received after due 
date or balance not paid in full 

• PSN Help # 866-917-7368 
(must have valid email and 
account #) 

• FOOD PANTRY @ FSFRC -1st & 
3rd Fridays of the month from 
9am-11am. 

Upcoming Events & 
Meetings: 

• Sierra Alliance Mtg– post-

poned until January 2025 

• HPUD Board Meeting 

12/17/24  @ 5:30pm 

• Neighborhood Watch  5:30    

2nd Wed of each month  @ 
Assembly of God  Church 

• HPUD closed 12/24/2024, 

12/25/2024 &1/1/2025 

 

 'Tis the season to spread joy, laughter, and good cheer! As we 
embrace the magic of the holiday season, let's take a moment to cele-
brate the spirit of togetherness and gratitude that fills our hearts.  

 Whether you're gathered with family and friends, or enjoying 
quiet moments of reflection, may this holiday season be filled with 
warmth, love, and countless blessings. 

 From our hearts to yours, we wish you a holiday season filled 
with love, laughter, and cherished moments. May the magic of the holi-
days surround you, and may the coming year bring you health, happi-
ness, and countless blessings.  

Happy holidays to you and yours! 
 

 While the burning ban has lifted, Burn Permits are required through 
CAL-FIRE.  Acquiring the correct permit can be done through their website.  
 
 Due to the Christmas holiday, Herlong PUD December Board meeting 
will be held a week earlier than normal on December 17th, 2024.  
 
Fort Sage Family Resource Center (FSFRC) offer a food pantry the 1st and 3rd 
Friday of each month. The week of Christmas the center will be open on 
Monday and closed the rest of the week. FSFRC is located at 1223 Sierra St. 
(The old VFW Hall.) here in Herlong. Other services include help filling out 
forms for LIHEAP which provides help with bills for heating and electricity.   
     

 FSFRC’s phone number is 530-485-5224. 
 
December Dates to Remember:  Dec. 21 — First Day of Winter 
           Dec. 24 — Christmas Eve 
            Dec. 25 — Christmas Day  

January Dates to Remember:       January 1 — New Years Day 
           January 20— Martin Luther King, Jr. Day 
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Administrative Office Hours 

Monday-Thursday  8:00am—3:00pm 
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PO Box 115  

447-855 Plumas Street 

 

Phone #: 530-827-3150 

Fax #: 530-827-3153 

Water/Sewer Emergency  # 

877-467-7014 

 

www.herlongpud.com 

NO WIPES 


